
Dear Graduate: 

On behalf of the Executive Council and membership of Phi Chi Theta, I would like to congratulate you on 
your graduation. We are all proud of you and your accomplishments. 

As you take the next step into life after college, there are many decisions ahead of you. You may choose 
to continue your education at the same or a different university, move back home, or even move to a 
brand new city to start your career. The opportunities are limitless, and Phi Chi Theta is here to support 
you on your journey. 

As you begin to chart your path, I would like to encourage you to consider continuing to remain involved 
and affiliated with Phi Chi Theta. At this point in your time with our organization, I hope that you have 
learned much and taken advantage of the opportunities our fraternity provides. As you consider 
remaining an active member, know that alumni membership is less of a time commitment than being a 
collegiate member. You can join a local alumni chapter or start your own. Most alumni chapters meet 
monthly or quarterly for social, community service, or professional activities. You can also join the ranks 
of our alumni-at-large. Both options will allow you to stay informed about Phi Chi Theta and give you 
opportunities to participate in fraternity activities. You may also choose to serve at the regional or 
national level as an officer or on a committee. We are always looking for alumni who are interested in 
giving back to Phi Chi Theta. Although the demands on your time are less after graduating, the 
commitment to our great fraternity is the same as when you were a collegiate member. 

I wish you all possible success in the future whether you choose to continue your education, start your 
career or family, travel the world, or any other of the limitless options in front of you. You may choose 
all of these options at some point in the future. We are all here to support you in your path whatever 
you may choose. 

If you would like more information on staying involved with Phi Chi Theta, please contact me at 
president@phichitheta.org or contact our National Office. Whether you remain involved immediately 
after graduating or not, please keep the National Office updated with your contact information. Always 
remember that if you want to get involved later in the future, we will be happy to welcome you home. 

Whatever path your future takes, I wish you the best of luck. 

All the best, 

Mike Grover 
National President 
Life Member 
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